
 

 
The Georgia Department of Human Services’ Division of Family & Children Services is 
hosting a virtual training and Q&A for foster parents on the topic of Georgia 
Communicare, a new technology project designed to support and enhance child welfare 
programs. The training will be held on Sept. 25, 2024, from 12-1 p.m. via Microsoft 
Teams. Foster parents who attend will receive credit for one hour of training. The 
training session can be accessed here. 
 
To learn more about Georgia Communicare ahead of the training, visit 
dfcs.georgia.gov/services/georgia-communicare.  
 
We recommend that you download Microsoft Teams 24-48 hours prior to the training. 
Learn more about how to download Microsoft Teams to your laptop or desktop 
computer here. If you do not have access to those devices, you can also access the 
training via a mobile or smart device.  
 
Disclaimer: This training will be recorded for the purpose of dissemination. However, 
your name will not be recorded or shared.  
 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MTViYzJmOGMtZDNjNC00MzQ0LWE2NDQtMGRiZTI4NzZkMzZi%40thread.v2/0?context=%7B%22Tid%22%3A%22512da10d-071b-4b94-8abc-9ec4044d1516%22%2C%22Oid%22%3A%2210ee406e-247f-42b2-bb78-bc2b4892ef44%22%2C%22IsBroadcastMeeting%22%3Atrue%2C%22role%22%3A%22a%22%7D&btype=a&role=a
https://dfcs.georgia.gov/services/georgia-communicare
https://www.microsoft.com/en-us/microsoft-365/microsoft-teams/group-chat-software?icid=mscom_marcom

